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It  ROCKS t o be a Tom ahawk!



MPHS Parent Information Night (Webinar)

Information will be provided regarding schedules, distance learning and 
engagement, attendance, Advanced Placement, College in the High School and 
more!

You can submit a topic/question for discussion by clicking here. 

When: Monday, September 14 from 6- 7 PM

Click on this l ink  to access the webinar 

Who: All parents &  students at MPHS

https://forms.gle/yKMh5XyVKaBqAzUA9
https://msd25.zoom.us/j/95574696700?pwd=WFRpUlhKSk9oRVdjVVVVM3huRDJwUT09
https://msd25.zoom.us/j/95574696700?pwd=WFRpUlhKSk9oRVdjVVVVM3huRDJwUT09
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